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Planning  Commission, 
I am writing today to express our complete opposition to having Canadian ore trucks traveling
our highway! No matter how safe the mining companies say the operation will be.
We live at 39 mile, we love it here, we moved here from interior Alaska in 1994. We rely on
having subsistence fish each year. We do not want to see Lutak poisoned.  We, along with all
our neighbors, walk the highway every day with our pets. None of us want to have large ore
trucks traveling the highway. All the fuel trucks coming and going to Canada are bad enough!
This entire mater needs to be brought before the people of the Haines area, not through back
door politics.
Thank you
Rich & Judy Tolles
HC 60 Box 4012
Haines, AK. 99827
Ph 767 5536
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